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Mr. and Mrs. Autenrieth 

709 Airport Rd 

Mount Vernon, IL. 62864 

 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Autenrieth: 

We're the Youngs, Fred and Claudine, and we live in Mount Vernon. We are writing to invite you 

and your family to a special event that millions around the world will attend, the anniversary of 

Jesus’ death. Many in our community know Jesus as their savior and identify themselves as 

Christians but why should we commemorate Jesus’ death? On the night before he died, Jesus 

commanded his disciples to remember his sacrifice with a special celebration. At Luke 22:19 he 

said: “Keep doing this in remembrance of me.” 

This year the anniversary of Jesus’ death is Friday, April 15, 2022.  At this event, we will learn 

how we can show our appreciation for all that Jesus has done for us.  The program will last less 

than 1 hour and will be held at the Kingdom Hall of Jehovah's Witnesses out by the Airport; 13915 

Dartmouth Lane, Mt. Vernon IL. This event is free and there will be no collections taken. 

We sincerely hope that you will be able to accept our personal invitation and look forward to 

welcoming you at this special event. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Fred & Claudine Young 

 

Fred & Claudine Young 
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